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Abby Dilisaver
General Counsel to the Attorney General

May 1, 2018

Andrew Perez
MapLight
do MuckRock
DEPT MR 52977
41 IA Highland Ave
Somerville, MA 02144-25 16

Sent via electronic mail to 52977-79083371 ijrequests.muckrock.com

Re: Open Records Act request, our internal number 18 ORA 70.

Dear Mr. Perez,

This letter is to acknowledge your email, dated April 30, 2018, in which you make an Open
Records Act request, regarding the following:

Copies of all available emails, documents and email attachments exchanged, from
Jan. 1, 2016 and April 30, 2018, between officials at the Oklahoma Attorney
General’s Office and the Federalist Society’s Leonard Leo.

Known email addresses include: leonard.anthony. leo@gmail.com; ll@leonardleo.
corn; leonard.leo@hotmail.com; lleofed-soc.org; and leonard.leofed-soc.org.
If your office is aware of any additional email addresses affiliated with Mr. Leo,
please include them in this search as well.

Please understand “officials” to include individuals holding the following titles at
any point during the time period specified: Attorney General; Solicitor General;
Chief Deputy Attorney General; First Assistant Attorney General; and Deputy
Attorney General.

Oklahoma’s Open Records Act, 51 0.S.2011 & Supp.2016, § 24A.1 —24A.30, requires an agency
to provide “prompt, reasonable access” to records while employing reasonable procedures to
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protect the integrity and organization of the records and to prevent excessive disruption of the
agency’s essential functions. 51 O.S.Supp.2016, § 24A.5(5).

We are reviewing your request and will be conducting a search for responsive records. Our review
process includes initial intake, records search, legal review, and redaction of privileged or
exempted records that may be captured by the search. Although the Oklahoma Open Records Act
generally presumes all records are open, it includes many exemptions and exceptions to this
general rule, such as an exemption which permits our office to maintain the confidentiality of our
litigation and investigation files. 51 O.S. § 24A.12. If your request is particularly large in scope or
includes any records subject to these exemptions or exceptions, it may take additional time to
review and fulfill your records request.

Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have any questions or you would like to narrow
the scope of your request. We look forward to working with you.

$ incerely,

Lauren E. Hammonds
ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL


